
Good morning, 
Here is our news for Friday, Dec. 7th 
 
Attention!  If you sold 14 or more items in the fundraiser and earned the field trip to go bowling, please 
stop by front office to pick up your permission slip. 
 
Thank you to everyone who attended the Hour of Code on Wednesday.  If you missed it, you can still 
participate.  Check the library website and visit the tab called “Technology in the Library.” Check out 
Code.org and the other activities you can do online at school in the library or at home.   
 
Dig through your closets this weekend to find clothes for our school’s spirit day!  
On Monday we have character day, dress as your favourite meme, character, superhero, or any 
fictional character! Remember all school dress code rules apply.  
Tuesday is twin day! Dress with your friends and have fun! 
On Wednesday we have Awareness Day. Support the cause by wearing a shirt for the cause or 
the color of the cause. 
Thursday is Throwback day! Wear clothes from the 70’s, 80’s and 90’s. 
And lastly, Friday is color day! Sixth graders wear the color blue, seventh graders wear the color 
grey and eighth graders wear the color black.  
Remember to participate in our school spirit week and have fun! 
 
Remember Gateway, guard your character! 
 


